
 

   5CBA Meeting Minutes November 19, 2019 

  

Call to order 

A meeting of the 5CBA was held at The Lodge at Bennett Bunn Plantation on November 19 , 
2019. Club Co-President Greg Wolgemuth called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 
  

Reports 

Treasurer's Report – David Holland presented the Treasurer’s report.  The 5CBA balance as of 
11/1/2019 was $1993.00 

  

Approval of Minutes 

The October 2019 minutes as posted on the website, were approved by general consensus. 
  

Announcements 

Toms Christmas Party – Will be Dec 7th. Dianne Saunders has completed the Sign Up Genius. 
Candace Alvarez will e mail the sign up genius to all members tomorrow. 
Members were encouraged to help out by Tim Huffman. 
  
Officer Positions / Nominating Committee A motion was presented to nominate the 
candidates for the 2020 open EC positions by Dana Stahlman , Marc Gottlied 2nd the 
motion.  The open positions are as follows: Secretary, 3 year director, Educational Coordinator. 
Jessica King was nominated for Secretary. Jennifer Treadway was nominated for Educational 
Coordinator. Keith McLauren was nominated for 3 year director. Positions remaining 
unchanged are: Co Presidents – Greg Wolgemuth and Tim Huffman; Vice President – Gov 
Wallace;  Co Treasurers  David Holland and Deborah Holland; Webmasters Dianne Saunders 
and Magnus Ullberg; Do Program directors Tim Huffman and Greg Wolgemuth; A vote was 
taken and all nominations were passed by a show of hands. 
  
Bee School will be held 2/23/20. Lane Krietlow is in the process of recruiting speakers. If 
anyone in the club would like to speak please contact Lane. Helpers will also be needed during 
BeeSchool. More information to come at a later date. 
  

Other Business 

  

Program 



Greg Wolgemuth spoke and presented a power point on cooking with honey. Many members 
brought foods that they cooked with honey. A buffet was had by all who wished to taste all the 
goods. 
  
Dana Stahlman was presented with a cake to thank him for all he has done for the club. Dana 
has participated and supported many of our club activities. 
  
  
EC Meeting – Greg Wolgemuth reminded members that the EC Meetings are on the first 
Tuesday of every month at 7PM. All members are welcome 

  
Door prize drawings were held. 
  

Adjournment 

Greg thanked those who bought door prizes, food and beverages and thanked everyone for 
coming, and then adjourned the meeting at 9:00 PM. Our next meeting is scheduled on 
December 17th with the social beginning at 6:30 PM. 

Secretary   Date of approval 

 


